
David Rees AM
Chair, Health and Social Care Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

27 October 2015

Dear David,

Re: Draft Wales Bill: Request for Information

Many thanks for your invitation to provide evidence to the Committee in 
relation to your inquiry into the draft Wales Bill published last week.

Unfortunately on this occasion, due to the short timescale, I do not have 
the required capacity to produce a response. 

It is an area that my office will be keeping an eye on and I look forward to 
hearing the thoughts of the Committee on the draft Bill.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Rochira
Older People’s Commissioner for Wales


